
DATE Wednesday, August 21

TIME 4:30 to 6:30 p.m.

PLACE Ogden Community Center 

220 Willow St

Ogden, KS  66517

K-18/I-70

Interchange Project 

Geary County

ADD YOUR VOICE

OPEN
HOUSE

Join us at an upcoming 

PROJECT CONTACTS:
Ashley Perez

Public Information Officer

Ashley.Perez@ks.gov

785-515-6790

Meeting information will also be 

available online at the time of the 

meeting for review and comment 

through September 4. 

The Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) 

wants your input on a project to improve the K-18/

I-70 interchange. We are hosting an open house to 

explain: 

• Why KDOT is making changes to the 

interchange

• When KDOT is expecting to start and finish 

construction

This will be a chance for you to learn more about 

the project and share your thoughts.

Pub# KA-6018-01.PC1.2024.08

ike.ksdot.gov/k18-i70-interchange

Ryan Robinson

Project Manager

RKRobinson@garverusa.com

913-955-2367



Kansas Department of Transportation

District 2

731 W. Crawford

Clay Center, KS 67432

ABOUT THE PROJECT

The Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) is 

making improvements to the K-18/I-70 interchange in 

Geary County. You will still be able to use the existing 

interchange and bridge through construction. Here are 

some features of the project: 

Meeting information can be made available in alternative 

languages or accessible formats by contacting 785-296-

3585. Use extension 711 for voice/hearing impaired. 

Submit requests at least one week prior to the meeting.

• The exit and entrance ramps on the K-18 side of the 

interchange will be improved. 

• Eastbound I-70 will be getting an auxiliary lane. This 

new lane will make it safer for drivers to merge onto 

and off the highway. 
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